THE PERLMAN MUSIC PROGRAM

19 West 691" Street, Suite 1101, New York, NY 10023 = P: 212.721.8769 = akaplan@perlmanmusicprogram.org
Summer: 73 Shore Road, PO Box 838, Shelter Island Heights, NY 11965 = P: 917.370.0593 (aﬁger June'1)

The Perlman Music Program Summer Music School
CONTACTING YOUR CHILD

TELEPHONE USE: We request that phone calls to your child be kept to a minimum. Frequent
phone calls from family and friends can interrupt practice sessions and other activities and make it
difficult for the students to adapt to the program. We realize that this may be a first time experience
for some students. However, with the expertise of our counselors and the relationship your child
already has with his/her teacher, we feel confident that your child will not have any difficulty
adjusting to the program.

Your cooperation in this matter is greatly appreciated.

VISITING YOUR CHILD: Parents are welcome to visit campus during visiting hours, which are
generally between Saturday at 1:30pm and Sunday at 6pm, provided the student doesn't have an
otherwise scheduled activity. Visits should be limited to a brief time (an hour or so) and should take
place off campus - we ask that parents don't linger for an extended time on campus unless you are here
for a concert or other public event. You should always let Anna Kaplan
(akaplan@perlmanmusicprogram.org) or Adam Meyer (ameyer@perlmanmusicprogram.org) know
your plan prior to the visit, and your child should check out with a Fellow immediately before leaving
campus.

CONCERT ATTENDANCE: We have WIP (Works in Progress) Concerts throughout the summer,
almost every Friday and Saturday. Kids can sign up to play solo repertoire on the WIPs - it is up to
them if they sign up and when, and it is very informal. They are not required to perform during the
summer, it is completely up to them if they do. Chamber groups will perform either on July 6 or 7, as
well as contemporary chamber music on July 21. There will be one public chorus and orchestra concert
on July 25. You can check out our schedule of public events at perlmanmusicprogram.org/events, as
well as instructions on RSVPs.

EMERGENCIES: The emergency phone for the camp during the summer is (917) 370 — 0593. Thank
you for only using this service in cases of emergency.

INTERNET ACCESS: Students will have access to their es mail accounts — be sure that the
accounts can be accessed from a remote computer. Wifi is available in a limited area, not including
common areas or dormitories.

CELLULAR TELEPHONES: PMP has a strict policy about cell phones. Phones are collected at
curfew time and returned at lunch. This is to prevent distractions when students should be either
sleeping or practicing. Your understanding in this matter is greatly appreciated.

MAIL AND PACKAGES: Student mail and packages may be sent to:
Student Name

c/o The Perlman Music Program

P. O. Box 838, 73 Shore Road

Shelter Island Heights, NY 11965





